
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s assembly focus was Pentecost. 
Pentecost Sunday is known as the birthday of 

the church. This was the day when Jesus’ 
disciples were filled with the Holy Spirit, when 

the mission of the church really began over 
2000 years ago. 

 

 

Have a look at our wonderful displays created for Mary, Our Mother. 
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School Uniform 
 

As we head towards the end of the academic year, 

school uniform begins to become an issue.  You as 

parents have all made a commitment to send your 

child to St John’s and our school uniform is an 

outward sign of the school community we are part of.  

Please find the lost ties and misplaced jumpers.  If 

you do not wish to replace plain black school shoes 

because your child has grown out of them, then the 

only acceptable alternative are black plimsolls; 

elasticated, velcro or lace-up.  Please see the 

pictures below. Trainers are NOT to be worn. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  
 

  

 

Year Group % 

Reception 95.86 

Year 1 92.00 

Year 2 94.67 

Year 3 99.17 

Year 4 96.38 

Year 5 95.00 

Year 6 92.31 

Totals 94.96 

Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday 

Word Booklet below. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-

word/holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=94.6 

 

Congratulations to Year 3 – two weeks in a row!!  

Keep it up! 

If you are planning to go on a holiday during term 

time  – you must email the office! Please note 

when you pass messages to the classroom staff it 

doesn’t always reach us as they are busy teaching. 

Uniform Donations 

We appreciate all the donations of uniform we have 

received for our second-hand uniform sales; 

however, we are running out of space to store 

items! 

Please hold back any donations for now and we will 

let you know when we are ready to receive them 

again. Thank you so much! 

After half term we will be practising a few procedures in school including a 

‘Lockdown’. Please do not be worried or concerned if your child tells you they 

have been hiding under tables! 
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